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Love for the Unlovely: The Story of Grace in the Life of Jacob 

A Stolen Blessing 
Genesis 27:1-46 

 
If it wasn't already evident by Genesis 27, it becomes clear that the patriarchs 
were never intended to be paragons of virtue. They were meant to be recipients 
of God's grace, and many of their stories were crafted as cautionary tales. The 
poor choices made by all the characters in our story give us an opportunity to 
learn from the mistakes of others and deepen our appreciation of gospel grace. 
 
1.​ The wrong motives of Isaac 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2.    The wrong methods of Rebekah 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

3.    The deplorable deception of Jacob 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4.    The bitter regret of Esau 
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Dear Brothers & Sisters,

We thank God for leading us on this journey of grace, bringing us
this far! In March, we will make important decisions for the
renovation of the new building based on the results of the
pledge campaign. The current fundraising for the renovation is
entering its final stage, with less than two weeks remaining until
the pledge deadline! This is a moment of faith, and we earnestly
ask everyone to pray in unison, asking God to provide everything
we need. We also invite you to actively participate in the
pledging, so that we can work together with God and ensure the
smooth progress of the project without delays.

The Bible tells us: “Now to him who is able to do immeasurably
more than all we ask or imagine, according to his power that is
at work within us.” (Eph 3:20) We look forward to the church’s
involvement in the new building renovation project, with willing
hearts to contribute. No contribution is too small—two pennies
are not insignificant. God can use five loaves and two fish to
feed five thousand, and He will provide for our needs. May God
bless each of you during this fundraising process, “so that having
all sufficiency in all things at all times, you may abound in every
good work.” (2 Cor 9:8)

On February 23 (next Sunday), there will be a special charity
sale in the lobby, featuring various items that express the love
and dedication of our brothers and sisters. Every bit of support,
no matter how big or small, is a contribution to the construction
of the new building. Let us walk together in unity and experience
God’s work!

In Christ,
Pastor Jason & Pastor Thomas
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